Instructions

Dear Graduating Student,

You will be happy to know that the 2nd Convocation of the Ghazi University is being held during last week of August, 2022 tentatively. Registration are open from 29/07/2022

Welcome!!

Dedication of Ghazi University, Dera Ghazi Khan to the Nation & its 2nd Convocation is to be held during last week of August 2022, All Graduates, who passed-out in the 2019 & 2020 are required to register themselves online for the award of degree in the 2nd Convocation. The registration can be done through ONLINE from 29/07/2022 to 25/08/2022 through the link which is uploaded www.gudgk.edu.pk.

For Registration: Click Here (from 29/07/2022 to 27/08/2022)

Contact Number for Help Desk are as follows:

Mr. Umer Faruoq Qureshi: 0321-7394247 (For Undergraduate Candidates)

Mr. Muhammad Shafiq: 0333-6758687 (For Postgraduate Candidates)

Mr. Muhammad Jamil: 0331-0925166 (For IT Support)

All the candidates are most welcome to attend the event in physical manner. We are wishing your best support to make the Convocation Ceremony as an memorable event through your presence. Kindly do spread the message to the all concerned.

Dr. M. Mudassar Maqbool

Controller of Examination

Mobile: 0333-6521172